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SCHOOL HEALTH ADVISORY COUNCIL 

(SHAC) 

CLARENDON CONSOLIDATED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Minutes of the Meeting 

February 28, 2024, 3:40 p.m. 

 School Library  
   

The School Health Advisory Council of Clarendon Consolidated Independent 

School District met at 3:40 p.m., Wednesday, February 28, 2024, at the school 

library.  Tanya Burton presided.  The Committee members listed below 

participated: 

 

Ms. Jenae Ashbrook   Ms. Tammie Johnston    

Ms. Cynthia Bessent   Ms. Rachel Wade 

Ms. Tanya Burton   Ms. Elizabeth Zongker 

Ms. Jill Frausto   

 

Student members attending included: 

  

 Maggie Ashbrock 

Morgan Johnston 

Darren Sternadel 

Kase Zongker 
 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER & AGENDA  

 

President Tanya Burton called the meeting to order.  All were welcomed to the 

meeting. Appreciate for participation was offered during this busy month.   

 

2.  OLD BUSINESS 

 

2.1 SUMMER LUNCH PROGRAM WAIVER  

 The Waiver has been signed and under control.   
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2.2  SMILES IN SCHOOLS DENTAL PROGRAM 

 President Tanya Burton reported that she has not given up on the Smiles 

in Schools Dental Program.  She has emailed and called and has yet to 

hear back on this program.  She does not want to give up on this and will 

continue to reach out on this program.   

 

2.2      EPI AND NARCAN TRAINING 

President Tanya Burton reported that Narcan training will be done on 

March 8th.  If any staff member cannot attend the training she will be 

able to train one on one.  Kelly Hill and Sheriff Butch Blackburn will be 

able to train as well.  Each campus will have Epipens unlocked and 

available.  She is unsure where the Narcan will be kept at this time.  She 

had read that it must be kept in Nurse’s office.  She will know more after 

the training.       

 

 

3. ADJOURN – President Tanya Burton 

 

The meeting was adjourned by President Tanya Burton at 3:50 p.m. 
 


